
After reading through the amendments of the above mentioned bill, and being a freedom loving 
American and native-born Oregonian for over 70 years, I can say this bill will FURTHER INFRINGE on the 
freedoms guaranteed by the U.S. constitution's bill of rights 2nd amendment and Oregon's constitution 
as well.  As legislators YOU HAVE SWORN TO UPHOLD AND PROTECT BOTH OF THESE 
CONSTITUTIONS.  Honor your oath and the citizens of Oregon.  Vote NO on SB 978-1.   
 
 


